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“It is truly an honor to receive this
promotion. I have been blessed during my

time in this field with great mentorship,
leadership, and co-workers. I would like to

thank East Hills Engineering for this amazing
opportunity and for believing in me over the

years. I look forward to the continued
growth in my field and the ability to be able
to help produce great designs and develop

relationships with our clients and industry
partners.”

- Michael Finnigan, CPD, Plumbing Department Supervisor

MICHAEL FINNIGAN OF EAST HILLS ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES PROMOTED
TO PLUMBING DEPARTMENT SUPERVISOR

Windber, PA, July 10, 2024 – East Hills Engineering Associates, LLC is pleased to announce that Mr.
Michael D. Finnigan, CPD has been promoted from Plumbing Systems Designer to Plumbing
Department Supervisor. As the Plumbing Department Supervisor Michael will take on greater
responsibility within the Plumbing Department and will oversee the plumbing design process. He
will engage with the company’s clients and use his learned skills to help provide plumbing systems
design in line with East Hills Engineering’s mission to create quality, budget-appropriate, high
performing engineering solutions.

Upon graduating from Forest Hills High School in 2006 he was awarded the Engineering
Technology Award for his graduating class. Mr. Finnigan is also a 2008 graduate of Triangle Tech
Institute, Greensburg PA where he earned an Associate of Applied Science in Architectural
Computer Aided Drafting and Design.

He has been in the CAD Drafting/System Design Field since 2008 and joined East Hills Engineering
as a HVAC Systems CAD Technician in September 2015.  In the summer of 2018 Michael accepted
a new position as a Plumbing System CAD Technician.  Currently he works on many different types
of projects including multi-family, commercial, retail, institutional and industrial buildings where he
will continue his knowledge and growth in the Plumbing Systems Design field.

In September 2019 Mr. Finnigan passed the Certified Plumbing Design Technician (CPDT) Exam
and continued his education in the field working towards his CPD designation. In April of 2024
Michael passed his Certified in Plumbing Design (CPD) test and now holds the designation.
Currently he serves as the President and Treasurer for the American Society of Plumbing
Engineers (ASPE) - Johnstown Chapter.


